
EDO-COMM-0001 

 
 
 
 

Sports Complex closure allows for 
necessary repairs 

 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Tsothóhrha/December 2020) The 
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to update the 
community on developments regarding the closure of the 
Kahnawake Sports Complex for ice rentals this season due 
to the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The downtime resulting from the closure has allowed the 
MCK to undertake much-needed repairs, and to perform 
preventative maintenance ahead of schedule on the 33-year-
old facility. 
 
Work includes substantial repairs on the ice-making 
equipment. Improvements are also underway for the 
dressing room areas, which is usually difficult because in 
normal times they are in use 12 months of the year.  
 
Additionally, an engineering firm has been contracted to 
gauge the lifespan on the arena’s concrete floor, after which 
plans will be determined regarding next steps. 
 
Finally, the MCK is looking at the installation of a proper 
wheelchair ramp and reconfiguring the placement of 
accessible parking areas. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
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As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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